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SUMMARY

Digest: Repeals the law that requires there to be a place for radioactive waste to be disposed of
before a nuclear power plant may be sited in this state. Repeals the law that requires a proposed
nuclear power plant first receive approval from the electors of this state. Refers the Act to the people
for their approval or rejection. (Flesch Readability Score: 64.6).

Repeals the requirement that there be a licensed repository for the disposal of high-level radioactive
waste before a site certificate for a nuclear-fueled thermal power plant may be issued.

Repeals the requirement that a proposed site certificate for a nuclear-fueled thermal power plant be
submitted to the electors of this state for their approval or rejection.

Refers the Act to the people for their approval or rejection at the next regular general election.
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